MUSEUM OF COMPARATIVE ZOOLOGY

The Agassiz Museum

Edward O. Wilson University Research Professor Emeritus and Honorary Curator in Entomology Harvard University 26 Oxford Street Cambridge, Massachusetts 02138-2902 USA TEL: (617) 495-2315 FAX: (617) 495-1224 e-mail: ewilson@oeb.harvard.edu

23 October 2005

Mr. Yves Basset, PhD Smithsonian Tropical Research Institute Apartado 0843-03092 Balboa, Ancon Panama City, Republic of Panama

Dear Dr. Basset:

I've read with pleasure the Scientific Report ("The Last Biotic Frontier: Toward a Census of Canopy Life") provided in the July 2005 ESF LESC Exploratory Workshop proceedings. Added to my visit to the field site in Panama, and your earlier reports, I enthusiastically support your application for extended ESF funding. Your project is the leading such effort in the direct exploration of tropical forest canopy biodiversity; and of course the canopy is the biotically richest environment in the world. Consequently study, pursued as it has been in the past, cannot fail to continue providing results of general importance to science.

I wish you success, and will follow IBISCA's future research production with great interest.

With best wishes,

Edward O. Wilson

Span Oun

University Research Professor Emeritus

EOW:kmh